
 
 

OXFORDSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL 
(WESTON ON THE GREEN AREA) (SPEED LIMITS) ORDER 20** 

 
STATEMENT OF REASONS 

 
Following the implementation of a 20mph speed limit within Weston-on-the-Green in 
May 2021, further road safety concerns have been raised – specifically regarding the 
speed of traffic travelling through the village. As a result the County Council is 
proposing to reduce the existing 40mph speed limit on the B430 Northampton Road 
(including the section to the A34 southbound slip road) to 30mph, as well as on those 
remaining residential roads within the village. 
 
Additionally, the existing 40mph on the B430 Northampton Road adjacent to the RAF 
airfield will be extended southwards to meet the proposed 30mph speed limit and also 
extended further northwards by an additional 200 metres – replacing the existing 
60mph National speed limit in the process.  
 
The County Council continues its responsibility to consider the provision of convenient 
and safe movement of motor vehicles and other traffic, and the proposed measures 
are aimed at ensuring that for public safety danger is minimised whilst facilitating the 
effective and safe passage of traffic. 
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